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Related subject: Netherthong proposed boundary change

I do not agree with moving the electoral ward boundary in Netherthong. Currently the villager is 1 ward in HVS. If you spilt the village in 2 as you
propose this would make things more difficult for the community to resolve. For example some streets would literally be one side in one ward, one
in another. If that street has an issue they need help with they would be dealing with 2 different counselors. Is the community had an issue they
would be going to 2 different people. This makes no sense and would create confusion and differentiation. At worst or could lead to issues and
conflict within the community. We are a strong community and come together to support one another, we look to the council to bolster that not
undermine it. Please reconsider this proposal and keep Netherthong as one.
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